
Auditor warns El Dorado supes
about pension liability
By Carlos Alcalá, Sacramento Bee

El Dorado County’s auditor-controller has issued a warning to
the Board of Supervisors about unfunded pension liability.

According to Joe Harn’s letter to the supervisors last week,
the liability has more than doubled from June 2008 to June
2009, the most recent reported.

The current liability is $264 million, he said.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/12/auditor-warns-el-dorado-supes-about-pension-liability/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/12/auditor-warns-el-dorado-supes-about-pension-liability/
http://www.sacbee.com/2010/12/19/3268556/auditor-warns-supervisors-of-unfunded.html

